
 
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
OF 

PUBLIC TESTING 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the public test of the Optical Scan, Milwaukee and Ozaukee County 
portion, of Bayside’s tabulation equipment to be used at the Spring Primary on February 16th, 
2021 will be conducted at the Bayside Village Hall, 9075 N. Regent Road at 8:00am on Monday, 
February 8th, 2021. 
 
This Public Test is open to the general public pursuant to WI Statutes 5.84(1). 
 
 
Dated this eighth day of January, 2021 
 
Lynn Galyardt 
Administrative Services Director 
 

  
 
 


